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Sharing ideas across 33 U3As in Nottinghamshire 

If your U3A would like to host a Peer Group event please 

contact Paul Martinez pkmartinez14@gmail.com 

Peer SUPPORT Group s 

   NEWS BITES!   Oct. 2019 

Coming Soon to Notts Network—look out 

for more details nearer the time 

 19/10/19 Aging Well Conf.—fully booked 

 23/10/19 Network AGM 

 27/1/20 Chinese New Year Network Meal 

 Feb 2020 workshop “Running Your U3a” 

 21.4.20 Regional Conference, Eastwood Hall 
Notts. 

 Summer 2020 Picnic in the Park     

News from Jean Hogg 

Regional Trustee  

(extracts from Jean’s quarterly newsletter) 

U3A Day 3rd June 2020.  If you have read the most 
recent national Newsletter you will know that there 
are plans for a national U3A day. If you haven’t – 
please do! The aim is to celebrate the movement 
and to raise its profile with the general public, as 
well as potential members. 

It is expected that the Charity Commission will soon 
make the following policies compulsory, so if you do 
not already have them, it is worth putting them in 
place. 

Safeguarding – there is now an amended version of 
this in Downloads in the Advice section of the      
national website. 

Accessibility – information can be found under 
‘Supporting your members’ 

Equality – advice under ‘Committee responsibili-
ties’. 

We have now uploaded all the workshop presenta-

tions that are available to us and also the video 

playlist from the sessions in the auditorium; AGM, 

Ernie Rea, Development plan sessions, Trading Com-

pany presentation. 

These are available from https://

conference.u3a.org.uk. 

The videos are on the homepage and the presenta-
tions on the workshop page 

Third age trust 

Buwell U3A was successfully launched  

on October 2nd at Ravensworth Road  

Methodist Church. 

The Inaugural meeting wiil be on  

December 4th.   Sue Blackley. 

Welcome to Bulwell U3A 
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